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November 15, 2024 

 

RE: REPRIMAND – LAUREL WALLACE 
 
 
Upon review of the complaint made against you, dated October 5, 2022 (the “Complaint”), and 
reviewing your response as well as the information gathered during the investigation of the 
Complaint, the Professional Conduct Committee (“PCC”) of the Registered Psychiatric Nurses 
Association of Saskatchewan (“RPNAS”) concluded that, by being dishonest about your work 
history and an employer reference when applying to an employer; and, practicing as a Registered 
Psychiatric Nurse in an unreliable manner over a period of years relating to failing to attend work 
and being non-responsive to employers in a manner that may have impacted your colleagues and 
the standing of the profession, you may have engaged in professional misconduct as defined by 
section 28 of the Registered Psychiatric Nurses Act.  In the circumstances, the PCC recommended 
proceeding by way of an Alternative Dispute Resolution Agreement (“ADR”). In addition to 
meeting the conditions set out in the ADR, you are directed not to engage in any such conduct in 
the future. 
 
This letter will serve as a formal reprimand.   
 

 

REGISTERED PSYCHIATRIC NURSES ASSOCIATION OF SASKATCHEWAN 

 

 

______________________ 

Carrie LaVallie, Chair 

For the Professional Conduct Committee  

 

 

 


